
 

 

Minutes of Suffield Parish Council Annual Meeting held on 7th May 2019 

 

Present 

Cllr Mary Edmonds - Chairperson 
Cllr Patrick Mutimer 
Cllr Jack Almey 
Cllr Morag Neeld 
Cllr Helen Almey 
Cllr Louisa Inglis 
Cllr Caroline Brett 
Cllr David Hawkins 
 
Clerk Wendy Murphy 
 

1 The Chairman welcomed all new councillors and wished the good luck.  It was noted that 
Greg Haymen is the new District Councillor 

 
 
2    It was noted that there had previously not been an Annual Parish Meeting 
 
3 The Chairman gave her report, confirming that during the year Jack Almey had been co-

opted onto the Council.  There were ongoing discussions to be had about “Slow” being 
written on the road by Gamekeepers Cottage on the blind bend.  There were ongoing 
discussions to be had about the empty property on North Walsham Road.  It was confirmed 
that during the year a sum of £2,500.00 was paid to Suffield Village Hall for repairs not 
covered by Big Society Fund.  Also the Parish Council had agreed to donate £200.00 p.a. 
towards the running costs which is to be reviewed annually.  She also confirmed that as the 
church had been returned to the Diocese a plan for wild-life management was put forward 
to the Vicar, Keith Daly.  However this has not been taken up and details will be passed onto 
the new chairman.  There were poppies made by Suffield ladies and these were greatly 
appreciated mat the 100yr Armistice Service held at Felmingham. 

 
4  The Clerks report was given at AGM Meeting which followed 

 

5 There was not questions and answers presented 
 

6 Meeting closed and AGM Followed 
 

 

 


